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Four organizations set to receive
Capital Improvement Grants

The October board meeting serves as the 2023 ISC Capital Improvement
Grants ceremony. Four youth organizations from the Tri-County area
will be awarded grants for making permanent improvements to their
facilities like dugouts, scoreboards, lighting and concessions.
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Washington JFL
awarded annual financial grant

Washington JFL was one of
eight financial grant recipients
at the August board meeting.

Travis Humphrey of
Washington JFL, left, is
pictured ISC board president
Regan Jones.

To apply for a financial grant,
click here.

 

Save the Dave - The Smoker is Thursday, Oct. 19

To be added to the waitlist for 2023, please contact Jeff Doeden (309) 453-3633.

Next Board Meeting - 5:30 p.m. Oct. 3 at Lariat Steakhouse in Peoria
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